
[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Transportation Authority Name] 

[Authority Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to express my concern regarding the substandard public transportation services in 

our community. As a daily commuter, I have experienced several issues that significantly affect 

the reliability and safety of our public transit system. 

The most pressing problem is the frequent delays and cancellations of buses, which often leave 

passengers stranded and cause serious disruptions to our daily schedules. Additionally, the 

condition of the vehicles is subpar, with many exhibiting signs of wear and tear that may pose 

safety risks to passengers. 

I urge you to address these issues promptly, as reliable public transportation is essential for our 

community's well-being and economic growth. Improving these services would greatly benefit 

all residents and encourage the use of public transit. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your response and to seeing 

positive changes in our public transportation system. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


